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nanoHUB user conference 2014
Call for proposals:
Abstract due February 28

Share how your team uses
nanoHUB in research,
education, or other
applications!

Poster authors will receive free registration to the conference and prizes will be
awarded for the best posters.

Please submit a short abstract detailing your poster topic along with the title and
author names to contact@nanoHUB.org

Check out nanoHUB-U for
the latest course offerings!

Coming Spring 2014:
Fundamentals of Batteries

by R. Edwin Garcia, Purdue Professor of Materials Science and Engineering

ABSTRACT SUBMISSION DUE:
February 28, 2014
AUTHORS CONFIRMED: 
March 7, 2014
POSTER SUBMISSIONS DUE: 
March 21, 2014
POSTER SESSION: 
April 10, 2014
AWARDS: 
April 11, 2014
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Link your homepages to
nanoHUB ​.org. Click here 
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The Network for Computational
Nanotechnology and
nanoHUB ​.org are
supported by the
National Science Foundation.
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